

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137 Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

20th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 Foxes,

As you may be aware Foxes class have been having weekly percussion lessons with Roz from the Music Hub. On Thursday 11th July, Foxes would like to invite their family and friends to come and enjoy listening to what they have learnt in a wonderful percussion performance starting at 9am. The performance will last approximately 30 minutes and will be in the hall. Please enter school via the gallery doors next to Squirrels classroom.

Kind regards, Foxes Class